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Message from the Headmistress 

Dear Families, 

As we come to the end of another wonderful 
week at Broadhurst, I wanted to take a 
moment to reflect on the incredible sense of 
community we've experienced. 

Sports Day was a fantastic celebration – what 
a joy it was to see so many of you there, 
cheering the children on and creating such a 
warm and supportive atmosphere. A huge well 
done to the staff for the time and effort that 
went into planning and preparing such a 

successful event, and of course to the children, whose achievements and 
team spirit were a real credit to them. 

We’ve also been truly impressed by the talent and confidence the children 
have shown as they rehearse for their end-of-year performances. There are 
definitely some future West End stars among us! I’m so proud of every 
single child in our school; their enthusiasm, courage and joy continue to 
inspire us all. 

As always, if there’s anything you’re unsure about, or if you just fancy a 
coffee and a catch-up, my door is always open. Your feedback is invaluable 
and I always welcome the chance to connect. 

Thank you once again – wishing you a restful and happy weekend. 

Mrs Eilish Sleator 

Headmistress 



Little Learners 

Little Learners have been enjoying the story The Three Billy Goats Gruff. 

They’ve had fun acting it out and building their own bridges to help the 

goats cross the river. They’ve also been exploring different fairy tales and 

chatting about their favourite characters. The children have especially loved 

their drama sessions with Mr Lee and have created some wonderful arts 

and crafts inspired by the stories they’ve heard. 



Pre-Nursery 

Pre-Nursery have been diving into the world of mini-beasts, listening to a 

range of exciting stories and discussing them as a group. They’ve produced 

beautiful mini-beast paintings and have particularly enjoyed learning all 

about ladybirds. Alongside their creative activities, the children have been 

continuing to develop their social skills, with thoughtful discussions about 

kindness, using kind hands, and being considerate friends. 



 



Nursery 

The Nursery classes recently celebrated their graduation with a special 

ceremony, where teachers shared memories, highlighted the children’s 

achievements, and reflected on the wonderful friendships formed 

throughout the year. The children have also been discussing their proudest 

moments from both the week and the year. In addition, they’ve been busy 

rehearsing and performing their fantastic end-of-year concert, “Giraffes 

Can’t Dance." 



 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

The whole school had a fantastic time at Sports Day, filled with energy, 

smiles, and team spirit. The children did incredibly well, showing great 

enthusiasm, determination, and pride in taking part. 

SPOTLIGHTS OF THE WEEK 
Sports Day 
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The Nursery classes impressed us all with their end-of-year concert - they 

shone brightly, full of confidence, joy, and personality. 

SPOTLIGHTS OF THE WEEK 
Summer Concert 



DATES FOR THE DIARY 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Have a great weekend from all at Broadhurst School! 


